Press release:
Charlie fights the lead-thieves

A young man at King’s Park Primary School, Charlie Cutler, was so shocked when he saw in the Echo that lead-thieves had stolen large quantities of lead from the roofs of both St Peter’s and St Stephen’s Churches that he is starting a campaign at his school to raise funds to help re-cover these historic Church roofs.  Charlie said:  “I would like to raise some money from the teachers and pupils of King’s Park Primary to help the church in order for them to be able to repair the roof.   If we could all bring in contributions it would all add up between us all helping.  Every bit helps ~ let’s do our bit!”

The Team Rector of Bournemouth Town Centre Parish, the Rev’d Dr Ian Terry, warmly welcomed this initiative coming out of the article in the Echo.  Shown below, in St Peter’s Church, thanking Charlie, Dr Terry said:  “Charlie is a great enthusiast, and his positive enthusiasm for joining together in helping others is just what we need!  The repairs will cost St Peter’s Church well over £20,000.00, and may cost St Stephen’s even more.  All help is very welcome.  We are so grateful to Charlie!”
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